
Donation Request for Diversity in Literature 

Projects 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Organization]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date] 

[Publisher's Name]  

[Publisher's Title]  

[Publisher's Company Name]  

[Company Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Publisher's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of [Your Organization/Project 

Name], a dedicated initiative aimed at promoting diversity in literature and ensuring that 

underrepresented voices are heard and celebrated. 

As part of our ongoing projects, we seek to provide resources, mentorship, and publication 

opportunities for diverse authors and illustrators. To continue this vital work, we are reaching out 

to esteemed publishers like [Publisher's Company Name] to request your support in the form of a 

donation. 

Your generous contribution would help us fund workshops, writing retreats, and publication 

costs for emerging diverse voices. With your support, we can make a significant impact in 

broadening the literary landscape and enriching readers' experiences with authentic and varied 

perspectives. 

We would be grateful for any assistance you could provide, and we are happy to acknowledge 

your support on our website and promotional materials. Together, we can work towards a more 

inclusive literary world. 

Thank you for considering our request. I would be happy to discuss this initiative further at your 

convenience. Please feel free to reach out to me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email 

Address]. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 



Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 


